
 
I was so disappointed to see this in my inbox today:  
 
"SB 3063 to end all vaccine exemptions is being fast tracked for this Thursday. As it's worded, anybody 
not in full compliance could also not attend any facility that has childcare such as church, YMCA, Cub 
Scouts."  
As if this bill were not poorly written and thought out to begin with, now they are fast tracking it in the 
middle of a snowstorm!  
 
I am writing to ask our civil servants to please reconsider this DANGEROUS bill. You can't vaccinate 
everyone the same way on the same schedule.. humans are uniquely different! My kids are healthy 
enough to withstand this ignorant, greedy scheme, but so many people are not.  
 
Please take your time to research why Medical Freedom is imperative these days! The precedent we set 
by vaccinating everyone "the same" way will likely lead to health care industries continuing 
their  terrible ideas to treat everyone the same ways. Health and wellness just don't happen in that 
paradigm.  
 
Humans should have the freedom to choose their medical treatments as they see fit. It is 
unconstitutional to handle this any other way! It is also disrespectful and dangerous.  
 
Please VOTE NO ON SB 3063!  
 
Signed, Ivy Ross 
Mother, Teacher, Caregiver  
Ashland, Oregon  
 


